
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Panel Discussion on Boys’ Learning 

 
 

The Northern Canadian Centre for Research in Education & the Arts (NORCCREA) is pleased to 
announce a panel discussion on Boys’ Learning on Friday, January 7th, 2010, from 12:30 to 
1:30 p.m. in A224.  Space is rapidly being filled, but to reserve a spot, please sign up outside 
H221. 

 
 

 Dr. Adam Adler is an Assistant Professor of Music Education at Nipissing University.  He 
will discuss the hierarchy of masculinities from his research with boys and singing in school, 
the ways in which diverse boys benefit from a single-sex vocal music education, and 
homophobia. 
 

 Dr. Douglas Gosse is an Associate 
Professor of Curriculum Methods at 
Nipissing University.  He will discuss 
the Boy Code and Pygmalion Effect 
in reference to single-sex and co-
educational education for boys. 

 
 Elizabeth Ward McCarthy is a 

Bachelor of Education candidate at 
the Schulich School of Education, 
Nipissing University.  She will 

discuss her teaching experiences in a predominantly male populated secondary classroom, 
including the preparation and application of lesson plans, and differentiation. 

 
Future educators reminded to teach students, not lesson plans: 

http://www.nugget.ca/ArticleDisplay.aspx?e=2923090 
 

NORCCREA: http://www.nipissingu.ca/norccrea/index.htm 
 

 


